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December 3, 2021 

 

 

 

Mrs. Sheila Bailey, Town Clerk 

Enfield Town Hall  

820 Enfield Street 

Enfield, CT 06082 

 

Dear Mrs. Bailey: 

 

Be advised that a quorum of the Enfield Board of Education may be in attendance on Sunday evening, 

December 5, 2021, at the Torchlight Parade and Carol Sing starting from Enfield Street Elementary 

school and ending at the Town Green.   The parade will start at 6:00 PM.  Please note this is not a Board 

meeting and no Board actions will occur. 

  

 

cc:  BOE 

 


